

VILLAGE OF PLEAK MAY 2, 2018 WORKSHOP MINUTES

The Board of Aldermen of the Village of Pleak, Texas held a workshop, open to the public on May 2, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. In the Pleak Village Hall located at 6621 FM 2218 South, Richmond, Texas. Mayor Larry Bittner, Aldermen Michael John, Wade Goates, Carolyn Delmar and Anne Stark were present.

- 1. Council to hear from Danny Patel about the RV Park on Hwy 36 in the Pleak ETJ.

 The Council heard from Danny Patel about the RV Park on Hwy 36 in the Pleak ETJ and there was no objection to Mr. Patel proceeding on with the RV Park.
- 2. Council to discuss water options for the Village of Pleak.

 The Council discussed different ways to bring water to the citizens of the Village of Pleak.
- 3. Council to discuss the Village of Pleak rental hall contract.

 Council discussed the Village of Pleak rental hall contract with changes to the hall rental price and deposit and to start taking checks.
- 4. Council to discuss putting up security cameras on the Village of Pleak hall, office and building.
 Council discussed going out for bids for security cameras on the Village of Pleak hall, Office and Building.
- **5. Adjournment.** The City Council Workshop was adjourned by Mayor Larry Bittner at 8:47 pm.

Approved By:

Mayor Larry Bittner

Submitted By:

Erin Walley, City Secretary